From:

"Fred T Manley" <manleyft@nsac.ca>

To: Date: <legc.office@gov.ns.ca> 10 May 2012 08:36 pm

Subject:

Bill 84

Dear Sir/Madam,

As a employee of NSAC and a citizen of Nova Scotia, I respectively request you to postpone the passing of Bill 84 until the staff and faculty of NSAC can make arrangements to attend the Law Amendments to formally request modifications to this Bill.

This bill is an extremely weak document that provides no protection to the curent rights and benefits of employees of NSAC.

The blatant rush to push this Bill through the house is a complete disregard of the democratic process.

Sincerely,

Fred Manley NSAC